
WINDOWS 10 WILL NO LONGER BE SUPPORTED ON OCT. 15, 2025

Due to Microsoft stopping the release of all Windows 10 security patches on
October 14, 2025, Windows 10 business PCs WILL NOT BE SECURE after Oct.
14.
After October 14, all Windows 10 PCs will have the potential to be exploited
by HACKERS.
After October 14, an increase in Phishing Scams, trying to capitalize on
Windows EOL, will commence.
After October 14, other software company’s may stop supporting their
software on Windows 10 PCs.
Vendors, suppliers and affiliates may look at a company with Windows 10 PCs
currently on their network, as an unsafe and unsecure environment, which
might change the relationship.

If you don’t currently have an IT Provider
(or have concerns about their abilities) 

We’re available to help! Don’t let October 14  sneak up on you!th

Let us help keep your business secure. CALL us NOW.

Windows 10

End-Of-Life

October 14, 2025

www.theHighTechSolution.com
256-529-4720

Jeff@theHighTechSolution.com

What this means for you and your business?

https://thehightechsolution.com/windows-10-upgrade

